
 
                                

  

Parish and School Staff 

Pastor - Fr. Mark Smith  

 msmith@diojeffcity.org 

Secretary - Mrs. Alicia Gerling 

 agerling@stjosephcougars.com 

PSR Coordinator - Regina Reuter 

 Reuter401@gmail.com 

Principal - Mrs. Nichole Watring 

Web site:  www. stjosephcougars.com 

Office Hours: 

Monday - Friday - 7:00-1:00 M-TH 

Office Phone: 834-5600 

Bulletin Items Deadline - Noon Wednesday 

 LITURGY SCHEDULE   

Saturday, July 29 

4:00 PM:  Alice Eckerle  

Sunday, July 30 

8:30 AM: Jim Salmon 

Tuesday, August 1 

NO MASS 

Thursday, August 3 

8:05 AM: Mark Gerke 

Saturday, August 5 

4:00 PM RJ Rentel 

Sunday, August 6 

8:30 AM Donnie Aggeler 

 

 

 

Sunday Collection 
Envelopes                                           $      5153.00 

Loose                     393.00 

Diocesan Mission Collection                       1255.00  

School Support                   120.00  

Catholic Missourian                                        14.00 

Rent (PG)                                                       75.00 

Picnic Chicken                                        30.00 

Building and Repair                                        20.00 

Total                $7,060.00 

 

Scrip Current Inventory:  
Applebee’s, Amazon, Apple, Buffalo Wild Wings, 

Barnes & Noble, Bath & Body Works, Bass Pro, 

C&R, Casey’s, Chili’s, Dick’s Sporting Goods,      

Hy-Vee, JCPenney, Menards, Maurice’s, Old Navy, 

Panera, Starbucks, Target, Walgreens, Walmart, 

Visa    Card denominations are subject to 

availability.  

 

 

Holy Day of Obligation 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Mass Times 

 

St. Joseph- Monday, August 14 at 6:30 PM & 

Tuesday, August 15 at 8:05 AM 

 

SSPP- Tuesday, August 15 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

 

Thursday, August 10 at 7 p.m. there will be a prayer 

service at St. John's Cemetery, Clear Creek. We will 

meet around the Blessed Mother Statue if the 

weather is favorable.  We will pray the rosary, share 

some devotionals and prayers for our community. 

Everyone is welcome! 

 

 

Congratulations to Cadoc Monk, son of Jesse and 

Allison, who will receive the sacrament of Baptism 

on July 30. 

 

The Parish Office will be closed Aug 3. 

          Confession Schedule 

Saturday: 3:30-3:50 PM 
Sunday: 8:00-8:20 AM 
 
The Rosary is prayed before all weekday and 

weekend Masses. 

Remember the Sick and Suffering         
Evan Schupp, Becky Quick, Ron Kaullen, 
Jodie Walje, Sandy Hezel, Sue Gerke, Pat 
Vollrath, Diane Elbert, Angie Gill, Henry 
Brownfield, Vicki Shatto, Bernice 
Eichelberger, Jerry Hazlett, Dan Richerson, 
Wilma Bonen, Patrick Gerke, Dalton Hazlett,  
and all the sick and suffering in our Parish 
Family 

 

                 July 30, 2023, Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Mass Intention Request Forms for 2024 can be found at the back of church.  Please remember, due 
to the large number of requests, only 4 masses can be scheduled per person each year (2 weekend & 
2 weekday).  Requests will be granted as close to the requested date as possible.  Forms may be 
dropped off at parish office or placed in collection basket. Forms will be returned to the requestor once 
dates are confirmed.  The suggested stipend is $10 per mass.  
  

 

PSR/Confirmation Registration and Meeting 

On August 30th we will hold registration for PSR and Confirmation classes, there will also be a meeting 
with parents at this time. We will be accepting students Kindergarten through eighth grade. Seventh 
and eighth graders will be studying for Confirmation which we hope to schedule in the spring.  Also, we 
ask that any older students that have not been confirmed yet and would like to be, please contact 
myself or the parish office to get your name on the list so we can set up classes for you. Thank you- 
Regina Reuter  

 

It’s that time of year! The annual Church Picnic is quickly approaching. If you would like to make a 

donation for this year’s chicken, please mark “picnic chicken” and put it in the weekend collection 

basket or drop off in the parish office. We are also in the hunt for some turtles for the turtle races, if you 

find one, please contact a committee member. If you have glassware, you are willing to part with for the 

dime pitch, it can be dropped off in the parish office. Thank you for your continued support and we can’t 

wait to see everyone on August 26! 

 

 

 



 
  



 
  

 

 

 

 



 

 


